
We Serve You
Bald Head Association (BHA) is the largest property owners’ association on Bald Head 
Island. BHA’s Board of Directors and staff are here to serve you. Whatever previous 
experiences you may have had with POAs and HOAs in other areas, we want you to 
know that we are here to help our members.

With members’ requests for an expedited process regarding tree issues and structural 
damage repairs, as well as the need for temporary storage on BHI following Hurricane 
Florence, BHA created solutions to address your needs, in accordance with BHA 
Covenants and Unified Design Guidelines.

E-blasts with post-Hurricane Florence updates from the Village’s Voice were sent as soon 
as they were available and also posted on the website. The BHA website was expanded 
to include website links to credible information in dealing with post-storm issues as well 
as BHA resources to assist property owners.

Want to check out these resources? Visit www.BaldHeadAssociation.com. On the right 
side, click on “Hurricane Florence — Resources for Property Owners.”

Not yet signed up for BHA’s E-blasts? Sign up at www.BaldHeadAssociation.com. On 
the right side, click on “Sign me up for BHA E-blasts.”

During and following Hurricane Florence, there were some property owners’ information 
that was outdated, so the Village of BHI and/or BHA was not able to reach them. We ask 
ALL property owners to ensure BHA and the Village of BHI have your correct contact 
information. Call BHA at 910-457-4676, ext. 21.
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